
Email from Lisa Ducharme, Veteran and Military Center Director – March 18, 2020 

Good morning, 

 

I cannot stress the importance of mental health, something we all already know.  There is a lot of 

anxiety with all of these changes and we need to not only take care of our students, but also ourselves. I 

found this great article about  Mental Health and COVID-19 – Information and Resources  

 

As a reminder, as employees we also have All One Health Employee Assistance Program 

www.allonehealtheap.com 

Toll Free 24 hours a day, 7 days a week 

(800) 451-1834 

 

https://mhanational.org/covid19 

 

As the number of cases of COVID-19 increase, so does the associated anxiety. 

 

For the general public, the mental health effects of COVID-19 are as important to address as are the 

physical health effects. And for the one in five who already have mental health conditions – or the one 

in two who are at risk of developing them – we need to take personal, professional, and policy measures 

now to address them. 

 

For the past several weeks, MHA has been using its unique database to monitor daily this increase in 

anxiety. According to our screening data, we experienced a 19 percent increase in screening for clinical 

anxiety in the first weeks of February, and a 12 percent increase in the first two weeks of March.   

 

This suggests that our screeners are not just “worried well.” Instead they represent thousands of people 

whose lives and sense of well-being are being severely impacted by concerns about the virus.  

As things unfold in the coming days and weeks, MHA will continue to monitor anxiety.  

 

To aid individuals and communities during this time, MHA has compiled a range of resources and 

information. 

 

Have A Great Day 

Lisa  

 

Lisa Ducharme 
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